
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents 

Welcome to April and our final term! 

Here are a couple of things we are working on in Grade 4 this month.  

HARRY POTTER. We are finishing our Harry Potter 

read aloud. We will be working on a book project 

that is due Friday, April 19th, 2024. There are a 

variety of project options choices to do 

independently or with a partner. They can have help 

at home, but most of the work is expected to be 

completed at school. On the project due date, 

Friday, April 19, we will share our projects and have 

a Harry Potter day where students can dress up as a 

character from the book, we will watch the movie in 

class and share snacks. This should be a fun day! If 

you have any questions about the project, please let 

me know. 

MATH. In math this month we will be learning about 

fractions. We will continue to work on our math fact fluency with multiplication and division. 

Please keep working on memorizing timetables at home regularly.  

kobrien@cispg.ca 

Sincerely,  

Kate O’Brien 

April 2024 

 

 

MS. O’BRIEN 

IN CLASS 

Reading – making inferences 

Writing – punctuating dialogue, 

homonyms, antonyms, suffixes, 

prefixes 

Math – Fractions (equivalent 

fractions, comparing and ordering 

fractions) 

Social studies – BC’s path to 

confederation (1800’s) 

Religion – Resurrection Narratives 
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